Finance

Your 2022 Finance Committee did not meet this month.  Our team members consist of Kathy P., Carol S., Kelly W., and Steve L. (Vice Chair).  This committee reviews the finances of the church and works with the church’s administrative assistant, in accounting for the church’s receipts and disbursements.

2022 is off to a slow start with respect to our cash receipts, both our pledge and plate receipts are below budget.  Hopefully, things will pick up as the temperature rises and folks are able to attend church.  In the meantime, your continued support through your mailed submissions of your tithes and offerings is greatly appreciated.

Peace and thankfulness,
Tom Weaver, Chair

